
Mr Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
 
May 9 2006                                      E-Mail to Board Secretary 
 
Re:  EB-2006-0089 - 2nd Generation Incentive Regulation Mechanism & the OEB’s 
Multi-year electricity rate setting plan. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I wish to advise The Board of my desire to participate in the above regard.  It is difficult 
to select level of participation as there are so many different issues.  My main interests 
are number 5 – Distribution rate design and number 7 – Line Losses and distributed 
Generation. 
 
This is a comprehensive and vigorous plan and therefore I wish to participate by way of 
section 24 of The OEB’s practice and procedure – Public Comment.  I wish to be advised 
if possible as to the commencement of the above 2 issues.  I will then follow the 
proceedings. 
 
 
I have no request for a cost award. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Thomas G. Weir 
648 Cedarstone Road 
RR#1 Tamworth Ontario K0K 3G0 
(613) – 379-2158 
E-mail- liz.weir@sympatico.ca 
 
  
 
 
 
 


